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Friday 8th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Career, 

 

On Friday 15th December, we are very lucky to have a visit from published author, James Allen.  

He kindly offered to visit Bonneville as he had a spare date in his diary! He is very excited to tell the 

children all about the writing process and do a reading of his popular children’s book. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for children to find out more about the possibilities of being an 

author.   

James Allen, along with Amy Holman is the writer of Spokookasurus and Hugasaurus.     

 

 

 

 

 

He will have time on the day to sign copies of his books.  

If you wish to purchase, one of his books to be signed, please buy online and bring in on the day 

OR purchase on SCOPAY. The cost of the book ‘Spokookasurus’ is £7.99 and the book will be given 

to your child on the day of the visit. Please ensure that purchases for the book are done by 

Thursday 14th December.  

If your child already has the book/s, please ensure that you write your child’s name in the book 

before they bring it into school.  

Many thanks,  

Miss Neate 

Year 4 Teacher & English Lead.  
 


